
From: Shavo, Katherine <kshavo@aging.sc.gov>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/16/2017 2:47:38 PM
Subject: new CPI

Hi,
I just pulled Consumer Price Index report that was released 2-15-2017 and thought I would share. The Food Away
from Home category is the index appropriate to evaluating meal prices. This will be incorporated into my analysis.

You may be interested in some of the other indices such as gas (7.8% increase).

https://www.bls.gov/news.release/pdf/cpi.pdf

Have a great day,
Katherine Shavo, MS, RDN, LD
Nutrition Program Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-0561
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